
CYBERSECURITY AGREEMENT REACHED BETWEEN A&M GROUP 
SECURITY DEPARTMENT & W1NC1S

A&M Security & Intelligence Department have established a
professional working agreement with W1NC1S Corporation to
review, establish, upgrade and manage all our A&M
Development Group’s cybersecurity requirements over the next
5 years.

Employing a leading team of industry experts, W1NC1S
Corporation is already responsible for the design and
management of cybersecurity measures for various industry
leading banking and financial corporations within LATAM. This
association with A&M Development Group will allow them to
expand into the United States and the African continent.

At AMSECDEP we expect great accomplishments from our
strategic partners and welcome them to our A&M Group Team.
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